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Mobile Vision Care Clinic    

Week at a glance is posted on our website weekly.  

If your child will be absent or late please call School Messenger at 1-855-278-4513.  

Alternatively, you can use the website at https://go.schoolmessenger.ca  

or download the School Messenger app using your mobile device.  

Please contact the office if you have any questions/concerns. 

Gr. 5 Intramurals  Gr. 6 Intramurals  

Reminder to parents /guardians to 

please  inform the school office of 

any changes with home address, 

phone numbers and email addresses.  

Reminder to please make sure 

your child/children are 

dressed appropriately for the 

weather 

Winter Concert  

Thursday, December 14 for Rm. 2,  4,  6 & 24  

Friday, December 15 for Nursery & Kindergarten  

A le)er with more informa*on was sent to families on Thursday.  

Holiday Cra, Club 

 Gr. 1-3 Games Club  Gr. 4-6 

Social Jus0ce Club Gr. 5-6  Holiday Cra, Club 

 Gr. 1-3 
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Social Jus0ce Club ( Grades 5/6) 

Please return permission form as soon as possible if you’re child is interested in par*cipa*ng. The first mee*ng will be held on Tuesday, Decem-
ber 5th from 3:30-4:30.  

Pow Wow Club  

École Riverview is invi*ng students to join an a5er school Pow Wow Club. Pow Wow is a celebra*on of indigenous culture and gathering for the 
purpose of dancing, singing, and honoring the tradi*ons of the ancestors. Pow Wow Club is open to any student who is interested in learning 
about Indigenous culture and teachings  through tradi*onal dance. The Pow Wow Club will run Wednesdays from January - June 3:30-5:00 at 
École Riverview School.  Please see a)ached permission slip. Please see a)ached le)er with more detailed informa*on. Hard copy permission 
slips can also be requested from the school office.  

Message from Parent Council (June BBQ) 

The parent council board members are hoping to bring back the Lord Robert’s annual June BBQ (that was held every year pre-covid). 

We are calling out to see if there are any parents/guardians or community members interested in helping us make this event a reality by volun-
teering to help organize it prior to and/or at the event.  

We are having an in person mee*ng on Wednesday, December 6th at 6:30 in the library to discuss the event and see how many interested vol-
unteers may be available.  This is not a regular/formal parent council mee*ng.  It is specific to planning for the BBQ and informa*on for that 
event only.   

Please contact us by email at lordrobertsparentcouncil@gmail.com if you are in need of childcare to a)end this mee*ng or is you wish to volun-
teer/support the event but are unable to a)end.  

Thanks in advance! 

Holiday Craft Club / Games Club 

We are pleased to be able to offer 2 Lunch Hour Clubs for our Grades 1-6 students. 

Grades 1-3 students have the opportunity to join a Holiday Cra, Club on Days 2 & 6 and ending prior to Winter Break. 

Grades 4-6 students have the opportunity to join a Games Club (Pokémon, board Games, cards) that will run during the months of  December – March on 
Day 4’s. 

Detailed le)ers with more informa*on and permission slips for the two clubs were sent home to interested  students.  


